
Missing Aberdeen man thought
to  have  travelled  to
Edinburgh

Police are continuing to appeal for
help to trace Derek Robertson, 59,
who is missing from Aberdeen. 
The  last  confirmed  sighting  of  Derek  was  at  Aberdeen  Bus
Station around 11am on Tuesday, 13 August, and from enquiries
is thought to have travelled to Edinburgh by bus. 

He is described as white, around 5ft 9 inches in height, with
grey hair and a long grey beard. 

Inspector  John  Lumsden  said:  “We  would  like  to  thank  the
public for all their help so far but are seeking further
support as Derek remains missing. 

“If anyone thinks they may have seen him or knows where he
might be, please contact us. 

“Derek, if you see this appeal, please get in touch so we can
make sure you’re safe and well.” 

Anyone  with  any  information  should  contact  101  quoting
reference 3995 of 15 August. 
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